
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to inform you that i support the passing of the new family violence bill which is 

due to go infront of senate on the 16th of August 2011. I believe all children have the right to 

be free from abuse and it is the laws job to protect them. Please help today's children by 

passing this bill. 

Thank you 

Mykayla  

 




